
 

 

CRESCENT CITY JAYCEE TOURNAMENT CONCLUDES 2024 BASKETBALL SEASON 

All of us at ACS are proud of our boys’ basketball and cheer teams. Although we were not placed in the 
bracket we requested, our team gave 100% and earned the respect of our opponent school teams and many 
fans attending the tournament.  Our first tourney game opponent, Miranda went on to win the A1 Division 
Championship, we captured a victory vs. Jacoby Creek School and lost a hard ACS fought final game with 
Freshwater School. Our cheer team performed before a crowd of an estimated 1,000 people and captured 
3rd place in the A1 Division. Thank you to parents for supporting the teams through the season and at the CC 
Jaycee Tourney. 

   

Our entry in the poster competition earned first place plaques for Arya Hindbaugh and Amber Hindbaugh, 

Carson Hicks, and Everett Gruetzmacher. 
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VARIETY SHOW AND BAKE SALE COMING UP ON MARCH 15   

One event that is just so much fun is the ACS Variety Show.  To date we have close to 20 acts for the evening 
with some wonderful baked pies, cakes, cookies, and special treats for the silent auction.  A select few will be 
auctioned off live by Mrs. Packer.  All proceeds will go toward 7/8 class trip students share. There is no 
admission charge. The event starts at 6:30 p.m. 

SCHOOL CALENDAR   

We will be including a 2024-25 calendar of major events in the next newsletter and on our website.  This will 
include important school start and end dates as well as all scheduled holidays. 

CANDY FUNDRAISERS 

We currently have two Easter candy fundraisers available. Both end on March 16: 

See’s Candy: 

 https://www.yumraising.com/secure/arcatacs_arcata_christian_school24/Eri_Kue2895/candy 

Vermont Nut Free: Please note that you must at checkout enter code: COUGARS50  

https://www.vermontnutfree.com/ 

   

PRE-REGISTRATION AND 2024-25 FEE SCHEDULE   

This mailing includes forms we need you to complete to reserve a spot for your child for the upcoming school 
year. Please pay attention to the due dates of these forms and any associated fee due. 

HONORS LUNCH FOR SECOND QUARTER  

The students earning honor roll and principal list have waited a long time for this special reward which will be 
a pizza lunch and game time in the game room at AFBC above the gym, and a walk to the Redwood Yogurt 
Shop in Northtown Arcata.  A permission slip with day and time will go out tomorrow (3/8)  to the students 
who have earned the reward.  The students will participate in the following grade groupings: 4th, 5th, 6th, and 
combined 7th and 8th.       

 

  

 

     REMEMBER! 

https://www.yumraising.com/secure/arcatacs_arcata_christian_school24/Eri_Kue2895/candy
https://www.vermontnutfree.com/

